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Re: Aurora Airport - Refined Preferred Alternative comments by 01/21/25

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Fri 2025-01-10 5:00 PM
To Helbling, Tony <helbling@wilsonconst.com>
Cc BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

Hi Tony,

We posted the February meeting date to the website on Wednesday afternoon. I just sent an email
today to the PAC about the meeting date and our other notice will go out next week. 

I hope that helps answer your question. 

Take care, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Senior Program Manager + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com 
Meeting + email hours 9 a.m.–5 p.m. Monday–Thursday » Administrative-only hours Friday 
Check my availability » Schedule a 30 minute check-in 

JLA Public Involvement's mission: To create collaborative, meaningful and exceptionally effective public
processes that lead to better, more inclusive outcomes.

Please note: I will be on vacation, without access to my email, starting Friday, 01/24/25 and returning
Monday, 02/03/25. 

From: Helbling, Tony <helbling@wilsonconst.com>
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 3:58 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: RE: Aurora Airport - Refined Preferred Alternative comments by 01/21/25
 
Good afternoon – can you tell me when PAC Meeting #9 was put up on the web site – was that today?
 
Tony Helbling
Logistics Manager
Wilson Construction Company
1190 NW 3rd Ave
Canby, OR  97013
Cell: 503-519-6059
Office: 503-263-6882
helbling@wilsonconst.com
www.wilsonconst.com
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From: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2025 1:22 PM
Cc: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Aurora Airport - Refined Preferred Alternative comments by 01/21/25
 
Good afternoon PAC members,
 
Thank you for attending PAC Meeting #8 and submitting your feedback on the Preferred Alternative.
ODAV and the Planning Team has reviewed all feedback received and has made the following key
refinements:

Removed the proposed parallel taxilane.
Removed the proposed vehicle service road that would require additional property acquisition.
Depicted the priority property acquisition as the property required to meet FAA standards, based
on the existing and future runway configuration. Reserve property acquisition is depicted in the
event of a future willing seller and for the purpose of FAA grant funding eligibility.
 

The Refined Preferred Alternative maintains the improvements needed to comply with RSA, TSA, and
ROFA standards. Please review the Refined Preferred Alternative Summary including the Refined
Preferred Alternative figures for additional detail on the project website:
https://publicproject.net/auroraairport# (on the "Resources & Documents" Page).
 
Please submit any comments on the Refined Preferred Alternative no later than Tuesday, January
21, 2025.
 
Thank you,
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com 
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